Please do not move forward with this poorly thought out senate bill SB978.

How can you restrict and remove the rights of law abiding citizens in this way.

It is well established that the individuals who commit the horrific act you are concerned with do NOT
fallow the laws that are passed. Regardless of good intentions this bill has the potential to make felons
out of law abiding good Oregon citizens.

| have lived in this Valley all my life with the exception of four years in the Navy.

Please think this through. This bill can only hurt good people. The bad people do not care for our laws.
Don’t punish us for there actions.

Thank you

Martin



